
                          Holiday Notice                  19.10.2022 

Dear parents 

The school will remain closed from 22nd Octo-
ber 2022 till 26th October 2022 on account of  
Diwali. 

On behalf  of  the Management and staff, I 
wish this festive season may fill your life with 
good health and Happiness. 
With best wishes 

 Dr. Derek R Brendish 
      Principal 


